FILED 1/10/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 00139-2019
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 11:11 AM
To: Patti Zellner

Cc: Joann Parsons

Subject: RE: DN 04479-2018

DN 04479-2018 will be returned to source. Thanks!

From: Patti Zellner

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 10:55 AM
To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Orlando Wooten; Joann Parsons
Subject: FW: DN 04479-2018

Nicklaus,

Please return document number 04479-2018 to source which was filed in closed DN
20180133-El.

Thank you!

Patti Z.

From: Orlando Wooten

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 10:53 AM
To: Patti Zellner

Cc: Joann Parsons

Subject: RE: DN 04479-2018

Yes Patti.

Thank you

Orlando Wooten
Engineering Specialist I
Division of Engineering
Phone: (850) 413-6686

From: Patti Zellner

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 10:18 AM
To: Orlando Wooten

Cc: Joann Parsons

Subject: FW: DN 04479-2018

Orlando,
See the confidential document listed below. Do you want it “returned to source” with the
other confidential documents that Joann spoke with you about?



From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 10:15 AM
To: Joann Parsons

Cc: Patti Zellner

Subject: DN 04479-2018

Good Morning Joann

DN 04479-2018 in closed Docket 20180133-El was not included in the report for inventory of dockets closed. Would you
like for it to be returned to TECO with the other confidential DNs?

04479-2018 - TECO (Beasley) - (CONFIDENTIAL) - Highlighted portions of Exh MDW-1 of direct testimony of witness Mark
D. Ward.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us

(850) 413-6760

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.





